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I strongly support HB 2581, which would expand the scope of Oregon's State 

Resilience Officer beyond seismic hazard safety and resilience to include planning, 

mitigation, and preparation for earthquakes, tsunamis, wildfire, flooding, and other 

similar events. This is the kind of bill that makes me shake my head and think: Of 

course! Why hasn't this happened already? Because all of these types of disasters 

can create widespread destruction and suffering, and they all require planning and 

preparation, not just earthquakes. Please support this common sense change. Thank 

you. 


